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Beeston Primary School 
Town Street, Leeds, LS11 8PN 
“Engage, Enjoy, Enrich, Excel” 

Dear Parent/Carer,                      23rd February 2024 
 
This academic year your child will be taking their Statutory Assessment Tests (SATs). The tests 
are timetabled from Monday 13th May to Thursday 16th May. We would like to invite you to 
an information session where we can explain the tests, how we support children in school and 
ways in which you can support children at home. 
 
We will be holding two sessions on Thursday 14th March, one at 9:00am and one at 2:30pm. 
Please indicate below if you would like to attend so that we can ensure we have enough 
information packs for you all.  
 
Thank you very much for your continued support.  
 
Kind Regards  
 
Mrs O’Dea  
Department Leader 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
(Please tick as appropriate) 
 
I would like to attend the 9:00am session. 
 
Or 
 
I would like to attend the 2:30pm session. 
 
 
Name of child: ……………………………………………………… 
 
Class: ……………………………… 
 
Signed: …………………………………………………………………… 
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